
CRIMINAL CASES REVIEW COMMISSION – TE KĀHUI TĀTARI TURE 

Applications are invited from people wishing to be considered for appointment as either the 

Chairperson or as a member of the Criminal Cases Review Commission – Te Kāhui Tātari 

Ture (the Commission). 

The purpose of the Commission is to independently review suspected miscarriages of justice 

in a timely and transparent manner. 

These are part-time roles that require attendance at bi-monthly Commission meetings and 

workshops held on alternate months.  

A position description and application forms are available from the Ministry of Justice website 

https://www.justice.govt.nz/about/statutory-vacancies. The close off for  expressions of 

interest is 4.00 pm 3 July 2024 . 
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